
Report on the Budget Hearing May 13, 2025 
The Town Budget Hearing was held on May 14, 2025, at 6pm (Georgetown Central School Gym). There were 
31 people present in person or on Zoom.  

A recording of the meeting should be available soon on the Town’s YouTube channel:  
https://www.youtube.com/@GeorgetownME 
 
Town Budget Information: 

• Proposed 2025-26 Town Budget for Hearing 

The Selectboard, Financial Advisory Committee (FAC), and the committees have worked very hard to keep the 
budget trim. There were clear answers to the many thoughtful questions last night. The importance of reserve 
funds came up several times. While it may seem like a lot of money is going into reserve funds, those monies 
are responsible planning for future needs. For example, the Town was able to repair the wharf and order new 
floats in time for the summer season when the wharf and floats were damaged in 2024 because they had cash on 
hand in the reserve fund.  

Stephen Mace mentioned there will be discussion regarding the Old Stone Schoolhouse at the next TOPMB 
meeting. 

 

Upcoming Events/Dates: 

Working Waterfront Wrk. Grp.              Tuesday, May 20th                2:30pm HYBRID 

Town Owned Property (TOPMB)          Tuesday, May 20th                4:00pm IN PERSON 

Annual Candidates’ Night                      Tuesday, May 20th                6:00pm HYBRID GCS Gymnasium 

Planning Board                                       Wednesday, May 21st           7:00pm HYBRID 

Select Board                                            Tuesday, May 27th                6:00pm HYBRID 

https://www.youtube.com/@GeorgetownME
https://www.georgetownme.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/2025-26-budget-for-hearing.pdf









































































